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Catamount Messenger 3.9.18 

Good Afternoon, Panther Creek Families, 
Here are a few items for your radar: 
Registration for 2018-19 School Year 
The registration process for 2018-19 courses is underway. 

 Teachers have entered their recommendations in PowerSchool and students can view 
them. Remember, teachers are recommending courses within their own department and 
not looking at other teachers' recommendations. Students should determine an 
appropriate courseload when making their selections. 

 Students have received the registration presentation from counselors either in English 
class or through an assembly in the auditorium. 

 Now - March 29: PowerSchool will be open for students to enter their course registration 
choices. They will be assigned a day during their Period 2 class where counselors will 
come in and help them make their choices in PowerSchool. Parents and students will be 
able to make changes in the system until March 29. 

 April 25: Option Verification sheets will come home so that students and parents can 
review choices and make any changes. 

 June 11: Last day to submit registration changes to counselors. 

 
Safety Notes 
Vaping 
We've seen a slight uptick in the number of students using nicotine products, mostly through e-
cigs.  This is a policy violation subject to disciplinary action, and is dangerous to students' 
health.  Please see these links for more info on the dangers of the use of e-cigs 
(vaping):  http://e-
cigarettes.surgeongeneral.gov/documents/SGR_ECig_ParentTipSheet_508.pdf http://www.fda.
gov/TobaccoProducts/Labeling/ProductsIngredientsComponents/ucm456610.htm 
Coming on Campus 
This is a friendly reminder that everyone who comes on campus should enter the main door and 
check in at the main office.   

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/e1DIFoKTIs_LpUn1WoE6DQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRchCsIP0RQaHR0cDovL2UtY2lnYXJldHRlcy5zdXJnZW9uZ2VuZXJhbC5nb3YvZG9jdW1lbnRzL1NHUl9FQ2lnX1BhcmVudFRpcFNoZWV0XzUwOC5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAAFCCgACiPeiWmK3CbJSEmNoZWRyaWNrQHdjcHNzLm5ldA~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/e1DIFoKTIs_LpUn1WoE6DQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRchCsIP0RQaHR0cDovL2UtY2lnYXJldHRlcy5zdXJnZW9uZ2VuZXJhbC5nb3YvZG9jdW1lbnRzL1NHUl9FQ2lnX1BhcmVudFRpcFNoZWV0XzUwOC5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAAFCCgACiPeiWmK3CbJSEmNoZWRyaWNrQHdjcHNzLm5ldA~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Lk0_6M9XnaO1ktA1ZiSkJQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRchCsIP0RXaHR0cDovL3d3dy5mZGEuZ292L1RvYmFjY29Qcm9kdWN0cy9MYWJlbGluZy9Qcm9kdWN0c0luZ3JlZGllbnRzQ29tcG9uZW50cy91Y200NTY2MTAuaHRtVwdzY2hvb2xtWAQAAAABQgoAAoj3olpitwmyUhJjaGVkcmlja0B3Y3Bzcy5uZXQ~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Lk0_6M9XnaO1ktA1ZiSkJQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRchCsIP0RXaHR0cDovL3d3dy5mZGEuZ292L1RvYmFjY29Qcm9kdWN0cy9MYWJlbGluZy9Qcm9kdWN0c0luZ3JlZGllbnRzQ29tcG9uZW50cy91Y200NTY2MTAuaHRtVwdzY2hvb2xtWAQAAAABQgoAAoj3olpitwmyUhJjaGVkcmlja0B3Y3Bzcy5uZXQ~


 

We'd like to remind everyone that dropping off students on McCrimmon Parkway is dangerous 
to both the student and fellow drivers. 
Please stop for pedestrians at crosswalks. 
 
I hope you have a great weekend! 
Dr. Camille Hedrick, Principal 

 

 

Reminders   

 3.14-Family Academy, please see http://www.wcpss.net/panthercreekhs for more info 
 3.29-Regular Instructional Day 
 3.30-Holiday. 
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